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CHATHAM AREA TRANSIT AUTHORITY RFP 2020-05, ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

 

DATE:     August 5, 2020  

ORIGINAL RFP NUMBER:  2020-05 

PROJECT:     CHATHAM AREA TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 

This Addendum forms a part of the Request for Proposals 2020-05 Legislative Advocacy 

Services, dated, June 24, 2020. 

 

 

Questions posed during initial Q&A Period and CAT’s Responses: 
 

Question 1:  Can you advise if Section 1.35.1 will be waived for the purposes of 
responding to CAT's RFP 2020-05 for Legislative Advocacy Services? 

 

Response:  CAT does not waive section 1.35.1 on the RFP, a tax return for the business will 

suffice in replacement of the financial statements. 

 

Question 2:   I also have a question about Section 1.35.3 relative to Commercial  
General/Professional Liability Insurance for bodily injury, personal injury 
and advertising injury. As we are a personal services company we have 
never had the above insurance outside of the bounds of our own personal 
insurance coverage.  It seems that this provision would most apply to 
capital projects, and not a lobbying contract . 

 
Response:  CAT does require Professional Liability Insurance with a minimum limit of 

$1,000,000.00 each occurrence for the services requested on the RFP.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


